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Please continue to pray for our brothers and sisters in Haiti.  We have been in contact with Pastor 

Livenson and have already wired money to him that will be used to get the Toyota Land Cruiser 

on the road and out to the affected areas.  He has also been in contact with the ELCA - and they 

too have responded.  He is preparing to go out this week and make an assessment of the needs 

and he will report back to us with what he and the ELH Leadership prioritize and a plan with 

how we can help.  We anticipate that the needs will be great. in Please continue to send in 

donations to either the Florida-Bahamas Synod – earmarked for Haiti Relief – or Lutheran 

Disaster Response.  

 
 

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=wWsk24ZWJSTZKsGd1RMKlg0BDvsSG3VIWQCPJNNxD8upkiY7JlDavDsozUE7KG0nFx2NSo8LdUKGuGuF396vbUCV9-XogZW08C0LAtDRS7SXHubq5Z7ap5JVmPErc4ZeYHCKCZhESjGNQmZ5B-6dxwaYSQWl1NLI5tG0XGxBsWo=&ver=3
https://community.elca.org/donations/hurricane-matthew?_ga=1.151863865.12089848.1429636855
https://community.elca.org/donations/hurricane-matthew?_ga=1.151863865.12089848.1429636855

